
No. MBDA/JICA/Audit/2022 Dated: 21st April, 2022

GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
O/o The Project Director

State Project Management Unit (SPMU)
Project for Community Based Forest Management

and Livelihoods Improvement in Meghalaya
MEGHALAYA BASIN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (MBDA)

CANCELLATION OF RFQ

Request for Quotation (RFQ) no. MBDA/JICA/Audit/2022/523 dated 11th April, 2022
regarding appointment of Statutory Auditor for conducting Statutory Audit of the accounts
of State Project Management Unit (SPMU), District Project Management Unit (DPMU)
and Block Project Management Unit (BPMU) for the financial year 2020-21 which was
published in the website http://www.mbda.gov.in. on 11th April, 2022 and on newspapers
on 13th April, 2022 may be treated as cancelled.

Sd/-
Additional Project Director,

MeCFLIP, MBDA

http://www.mbda.gov.in/

